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Welcome back to dance… I hope everyone had a wonderful Christmas and enjoyed their break/time 

off…  Great job at the Christmas recital all the kids did such a great job!  Thank you for your patience 

with all the chaos, I try every year to figure out a way to eliminate it and it just doesn’t seem to hap-

pen ;) one day…  

Thank you to everyone that gave myself and the other teachers Christmas gifts we all really appreciate 

your thoughtfulness.  Thank you also to everyone who helped with our sub for Santa, I can’t tell you 

how much I appreciate the opportunity it gives my family to start Christmas off right…  

 

Not too much going on this month.   Classes resume the 6th.  

We do have classes on Mon  the 20th even though it is Martin Luther King day and the kids are out of 

school.   

All kids are still in the same classes you registered for back before September it goes until the end of 

May unless you have requested to make changes.   

Thank you so much for your recommendations.  I will continue to add a few students here and there 

(where there is room until February 

A few reminders we have every month…  

Tuition is due the first lesson of the month 

Please make sure your children come in dance clothes with their dance shoes. 

Please be patient in the drive thru dropping kids off and encourage your kids not to run across the 

parking lot 

Only registered students are allowed in class 

The Spring recital is scheduled for May 28th so mark your calendars.   

Costume /recital fees will be due with March’s tuition.  Prices will come out in February.  

Remember attendance plays a big part in your child's progression so please try to come each and 

every week :)  

Thank you for allowing us to teach your children, we love each of them and I personally feel very 

grateful to be able to have the job that I have and get to know all these amazing kids and their fami-

lies… If you have any questions or concerns please email me at tiffanydanceco06@gmail.com 


